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GMHA Official Statement on the Passing of Dr. Jeffrey Gabel 

(Thursday, December 7, 2023; Tamuning, Guam) The Guam Memorial Hospital Authority (GMHA) 
expresses its deepest condolences to the family of Dr. Jeffrey Gabel. He was a treasured member of the 
hospital’s Maternal Child Health department and beloved by his patients. His passing is heartbreaking. 
 
Dr. Jeffrey Gabel has been with GMHA for many years up until January 2023 when he relocated to the 
US mainland. Dr. Gabel’s love for Guam and her people was never more evident than when he returned 
to GMHA a few months ago. His dedication to our people, especially our expectant mothers and their 
babies, was genuine. GMHA is saddened to have lost such a caring and skilled physician and we are 
devastated to have lost our friend. 
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